Sun - 34/
Y0-06377

From: Kauffman, Laude

To: McCullouah, James

Cc: Powell, Raymong

Subject: RE: RE: DRAFT Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact (EA-FONST)
Date: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 10:46:00 AM

James:

Per our conversation today, we discussed the third sentence of the first section of the draft
EA/FONSI. | informed you that the sentence is a boilerplate statement and has been vetted
through the Office of General Council. Thank you again for reviewing the draft EA/FONSI
and for your prompt response.

Regards,

Laurie A. Kauffman

Health Physicist

Decommissioning and Technical Support Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd.

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

610-337-5323

From: McCullough, James [mailto:James.McCullough@dep.nj.gov]

Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 4:48 PM

To: Kauffman, Laurie <Laurie.Kauffman@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: DRAFT Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant

Impact (EA-FONSI)

Hi Laurie,

I reviewed the EA FONSI and find it acceptable. Just one note on the third sentence to section
1 introduction. It reads as though the site is already being released, not just approving the
decommissioning plan. [ will be back in the office Tuesday if you want to discuss.

Regards,

James

James T. McCullough
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Environmental Radiation

Phone (609) 984-5480
Fax (609) 633-2110
www.agreementstate ni.gov




———————— Original message ~-------

From: "Kauffman, Laurie" <Laurie. Kauffman@nre.gov>

Date: 8/23/16 11:42 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: "McCullough, James" <JamesMcCullough@dep.nj.gov>

Cc: "Powell, Raymond" <Raymond.Powell@nre.gov>

Subject: DRAFT Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact (EA-
FONSI)

Good morning James:

Per our discussion, | have attached the NRC’s DRAFT Environmental Assessment and
Finding of No Significant Impact (EA-FONSI) so that you may have an opportunity to
provide comments. | understand, from our conversation, that you should be able to provide
comments, if any, within a week of receipt of this email. Again, I truly appreciate your
prompt response. Please respond, in writing, so that | may accurately document the NJ
DEP response.

The draft EA-FONSI also includes placeholder, which | will finalize prior to sending to the
Federal Register, where | will incorporate your comments/reply to this email.

As a friendly reminder, please keep in mind that the EA-FONSI is a draft document and
should be treated as such.

Regards,
Laurie A. Kayfman

ICealth Fhysicist

Qecommissioning and Ceohnical Obupport SBranch
ision of KNudlear Alaterials Qdafety

KNudlear Regulatory Gommission - Region &
2100 Rendgissance SBlnd |

King of Rrussia, RA 194062713
670:357.5323



